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LeeCOLAEISComments Resource

From: Carolyn Raleigh [pootnarnia@yahoo.com]
Sent: Monday, January 30, 2012 1:06 PM
To: LeeCOLAEIS Resource
Subject: 76 FR 79228, Dec. 21, 2011

Hello! 
I request as a concerned citizen that you do NOT approve permits for the William States Lee III Nuclear 
Station! 
 
I support energy conservation, efficiency, and safe, renewable energy sources and want to see these promoted 
instead. 
 
Nuclear power plants use gargantuan amounts of water to cool the reactors.  Fresh, clean water is a basic human 
right and is better reserved and protected for people to drink, cook, and bathe; not for unsafe, expensive, finite 
energy production. 
 
Nuclear energy is dangerous to people and the environment starting with the mining process through to the 
disposal of radioactive waste. 
 
Let us not succumb to the status quo of using non-renewable resources to satisfy our need for electricity.  There 
are myriad alternative solutions that we must work together to support and implement, regardless of the 
pressures of power and profit. 
 
Thank you, 
Carolyn Raleigh 
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